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Whakatipu Wilding Conifer Control Group (WCG) Annual General Meeting
WCG AGM, Thursday 28th September 5.30pm upstairs in the QLDC Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Rd Queenstown.  All welcome.  
 
Website: www.whakatipuwilding.co.nz  
Meeting link: www.facebook.com/whakatipuWCG

Alcohol Licensing Applications
Current alcohol licensing applications can be found at www.qldc.govt.nz/services/alcohol-licensing

Applicant / Licensee Trading Name & Address Nature of 
Business

Last Date for Public Objection

Fresh Ettz Limited Raeward Fresh Queenstown, 53 
Robins Road, Queenstown

Grocery Store 20/09/2023

Queenstown Hospitality 2012 
Limited

PJ’s Bar & Grill, Building 5, 12 
Hawthorn Drive , Queenstown 

Restaurant 19/09/2023

Queenstown Central Brewing 
Limited

Searchlight Brewery, 8/12 Industrial 
Place, Queenstown

Tavern 19/09/2023

If you have a query about an application, a public notice, or the notification process, you can find more information here:  
www.qldc.govt.nz/services/alcohol-licensing or, alternatively, please call 03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz
This notice is dated: 7 September 2023 

CLOSURE OF STREETS TO ORDINARY VEHICULAR TRAFFIC  
2023 New Years Eve Celebrations
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that consideration will be given by Queenstown 
Lakes District Council under delegated authority, to the closure of the following roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for the purpose of 
holding the 2023 Queenstown, New Years Eve Celebrations.

ROADS TO BE CLOSED

Name of Road Start End

Sunday 31 December 2023

Beach Street from Rees Street to Shotover Street, Queenstown.*  
*excluding deliveries

0700 1400

Sunday 31 December 2023 to Monday 1 January 2024

Beach Street from Camp Street to Shotover Steet including Cow Lane, Rees Street from 
Shotover Street to Marine Parade and Marine Parade from Rees Street to Church Street 1500 0300

 
It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an authorised permit to use the 
roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.
Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Lea Pooley at QLDC on 03 450 1747 or by email 
 lea.pooley@qldc.govt.nz before 5.00pm on 21 September 2023.

CLOSURE OF STREETS TO ORDINARY VEHICULAR TRAFFIC  
Morven Ferry Road 
 
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that consideration will be given by Queenstown 
Lakes District Council under delegated authority, to the closure of the following roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for the installation 
of service connection along track and upgrading of Right of Way and intersection.

ROADS TO BE CLOSED

Name of Road Start End

Tuesday 10 October to Wednesday 8 November 2023 

Morven Ferry Road, Queenstown (from intersection with Right of Way for properties at 336, 
346, 351 and 352 Morven Ferry Road to the end of the unformed track).  
Note - Roads closed daily                

0900 1600

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an authorised permit to use the 
roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.
Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Madhulika Puri at QLDC on 03 450 0348 or by email 
Madhulika.puri@qldc.govt.nz before 5.00pm on 21 September 2023.


